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Appendix “D”

                RETAIN   YOUR   MEMBERS
EDUCATE   YOUR   MEMBERS

   ENCOURAGE   NEW   LEADERS

DO  IT  ALL  IN  ONE  RLI  DAY !

August 15, 2008

Dear Rotarians:


NOW is the time to make your decisions to better educate your members about world-wide Rotary.  If you have any need for HELP IN RETAINING  your Rotary Club members, especially the newer ones, make it easy for them.  Send them to the November 22, 2008 Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI) training meeting at The Valley Forge Scanticon Conference Center in King of Prussia, PA.


Any Rotarian, newcomer and “old timer” alike, who attends a day of these RLI programs will become a more valuable, and more dedicated, member of your Rotary club.  Your member  retention rate will improve.


District Governor, Bill Weber, encourages every Rotary club to send members to any RLI session.


Enclosed are two brochures--- for the RC President and Secretary.   A registration form is included in it.  It is suggested that each RC ask each attendee to register separately and on-line with payment in advance.  (It would be great if each RC l reimburse those fees to all who attend).

For other information please feel free to call or e-mail  Bill Palmer, District Chair, at    xxx-xxx-xxxx  or  xxx@xxx.net


Yours in Rotary Service,      
Bill Palmer, D7430  RLI  Chair.
